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Public Service Commission of Utah
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111
psc@utah.gov

Re: Lifeline Recertification Results

Dear Commissioners:

Attached is the Utah Telephone Assistance Program report
details the Lifeline program participation by Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC for
Utah exchanges. The Confidential Lifeline Report was filed electronically onto the PSC’s
SFTP server.

If there are any questions, please contact me at
caryl.gilstrap@centurylink.com.

Sincerely,

Caryl Gilstrap

Attachment

403 Sycamore Dr

Caryl.Gilstrap

July 27, 2017
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